## League of Women Voters of (Dendocino County

P.O. Box 1128, Fort Bragg, CA. 95437 (707) 937-4952

August 19, 2024

Holly Madrigal County Planning: Mendocino Historical Review Board 120 W. Fir St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear Holly,

The League of Women Voters cordially invites you to our eighteenth annual Meet and Greet Your Local Officials reception on Friday, September 27th, from 5 to 7pm at the Caspar Community Center, located at 15051 Caspar Rd. in Caspar. To ensure fresh air and adequate spacing for participants, this will be an outdoor event again this year.

The League has had great success with its format of having no program, no ceremony, and no speeches, but instead just providing a friendly atmosphere where public officials and community members have time and space to visit and become acquainted. We emphasize that this is not a political event, nor a candidate forum; we therefore ask that no campaign materials be brought to the reception. We also caution those subject to Brown Act requirements to be careful of so-called serial conversations, in which a discussion in the presence of one board member, repeated with another member, even though at a different time, may be held to be a violation.

If you can join us, please reply to me by September 10th, through my voice mail—(707) 964-4942, or via email--jstavely@mcn.org. This event is free and open to the public. Wine and hors d'oeuvres will be served. We hope to "meet and greet" you September 27th.

Sincerely,

Jary Stavely, Event Chair

League of Women Voters of Mendocino Co.

RECEIVED

AUG 2 6 2024

PLANNING & BUILDING SERV FORT BRAGG. CA

## League of Women Voters of Mendocino County

P.O. Box 1128, Fort Bragg, CA. 95437 (707) 937-4952

August 19, 2024

Julian Lopez County Planning: Mendocino Historical Review Board 120 W. Fir St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear Julian,

The League of Women Voters cordially invites you to our eighteenth annual Meet and Greet Your Local Officials reception on Friday, September 27th, from 5 to 7pm at the Caspar Community Center, located at 15051 Caspar Rd. in Caspar. To ensure fresh air and adequate spacing for participants, this will be an outdoor event again this year.

The League has had great success with its format of having no program, no ceremony, and no speeches, but instead just providing a friendly atmosphere where public officials and community members have time and space to visit and become acquainted. We emphasize that this is not a political event, nor a candidate forum; we therefore ask that no campaign materials be brought to the reception. We also caution those subject to Brown Act requirements to be careful of so-called serial conversations, in which a discussion in the presence of one board member, repeated with another member, even though at a different time, may be held to be a violation.

If you can join us, please reply to me by September 10th, through my voice mail—(707) 964-4942, or via email--jstavely@mcn.org. This event is free and open to the public. Wine and hors d'oeuvres will be served. We hope to "meet and greet" you September 27th.

Sincerely,

Jary Stavely, Event Chair

League of Women Voters of Mendocino Co.

RECEIVED

AUG 2 6 2024

PLANNING & BUILDING SERV FORT BRAGG, CA

### League of Women Voters of Mendocino County

P.O. Box 1128, Fort Bragg, CA. 95437 (707) 937-4952

August 19, 2024

lan Roth County Planning: Mendocino Historical Review Board 120 W. Fir St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear lan,

The League of Women Voters cordially invites you to our eighteenth annual Meet and Greet Your Local Officials reception on Friday, September 27th, from 5 to 7pm at the Caspar Community Center, located at 15051 Caspar Rd. in Caspar. To ensure fresh air and adequate spacing for participants, this will be an outdoor event again this year.

The League has had great success with its format of having no program, no ceremony, and no speeches, but instead just providing a friendly atmosphere where public officials and community members have time and space to visit and become acquainted. We emphasize that this is not a political event, nor a candidate forum; we therefore ask that no campaign materials be brought to the reception. We also caution those subject to Brown Act requirements to be careful of so-called serial conversations, in which a discussion in the presence of one board member, repeated with another member, even though at a different time, may be held to be a violation.

If you can join us, please reply to me by September 10th, through my voice mail—(707) 964-4942, or via email--jstavely@mcn.org. This event is free and open to the public. Wine and hors d'oeuvres will be served. We hope to "meet and greet" you September 27th.

Sincerely,

Jary Stavely, Event Chair League of Women Voters of Mendocino Co.

RECEIVED

AUG 2 6 2024

PLANNING & BUILDING SERV
FORT BRAGG CA

#### League of Women Voters of Mendocino County

P.O. Box 1128, Fort Bragg, CA. 95437 (707) 937-4952

August 19, 2024

Alan Saunders County Planning: Mendocino Historical Review Board 120 W. Fir St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear Alan,

The League of Women Voters cordially invites you to our eighteenth annual Meet and Greet Your Local Officials reception on Friday, September 27th, from 5 to 7pm at the Caspar Community Center, located at 15051 Caspar Rd. in Caspar. To ensure fresh air and adequate spacing for participants, this will be an outdoor event again this year.

The League has had great success with its format of having no program, no ceremony, and no speeches, but instead just providing a friendly atmosphere where public officials and community members have time and space to visit and become acquainted. We emphasize that this is not a political event, nor a candidate forum; we therefore ask that no campaign materials be brought to the reception. We also caution those subject to Brown Act requirements to be careful of so-called serial conversations, in which a discussion in the presence of one board member, repeated with another member, even though at a different time, may be held to be a violation.

If you can join us, please reply to me by September 10th, through my voice mail—(707) 964-4942, or via email--jstavely@mcn.org. This event is free and open to the public. Wine and hors d'oeuvres will be served. We hope to "meet and greet" you September 27th.

Sincerely,

Jary Stavely, Event Chair

League of Women Voters of Mendocino Co.

RECEIVED

AUG 26 2024

PLANNING & BUILDING SERV FORT BRAGG, CA

# League of Women Voters of Mendocino County

P.O. Box 1128, Fort Bragg, CA. 95437 (707) 937-4952

August 19, 2024

Holm Kappler County Planning: Mendocino Historical Review Board 120 W. Fir St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear Holm,

The League of Women Voters cordially invites you to our eighteenth annual Meet and Greet Your Local Officials reception on Friday, September 27th, from 5 to 7pm at the Caspar Community Center, located at 15051 Caspar Rd. in Caspar. To ensure fresh air and adequate spacing for participants, this will be an outdoor event again this year.

The League has had great success with its format of having no program, no ceremony, and no speeches, but instead just providing a friendly atmosphere where public officials and community members have time and space to visit and become acquainted. We emphasize that this is not a political event, nor a candidate forum; we therefore ask that no campaign materials be brought to the reception. We also caution those subject to Brown Act requirements to be careful of so-called serial conversations, in which a discussion in the presence of one board member, repeated with another member, even though at a different time, may be held to be a violation.

If you can join us, please reply to me by September 10th, through my voice mail—(707) 964-4942, or via email--jstavely@mcn.org. This event is free and open to the public. Wine and hors d'oeuvres will be served. We hope to "meet and greet" you September 27th.

Sincerely,

Jary Stavely, Event Chair

League of Women Voters of Mendocino Co.

RECEIVED

AUG 2 6 2024

PLANNING & BUILDING SERV
FORT BRAGG. CA